
REMINDER:  

STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES ARE DUE FOR THE 2018-2019 

SCHOOL YEAR 

*************************************************    

**EVERY FRIDAY IS SPIRIT WEAR DAY** 

                                   FOLLOW US ON TWITTER @trinitytitan 

Mathematics: 

Any students currently enrolled in a grade 9 applied or academic 
math class will be writing the EQAO math test on Thursday, June 
14th and Friday, June 15th.  The test is written during their regular-
ly scheduled math class.  Please avoid scheduling any  appoint-
ments on those days as attendance is imperative. Good Luck. 

  

A P R I L  2 0 1 8   

H O LY  T R I N I T Y   

 

C AT H O L I C  H I G H  S C H O O L   

Reminder to all Grade 11 students:    Please submit your     
community service hours as soon as possible as next year will 

be your graduating year. 

In-School McCarthy Uniform Shop 
Visit our “in-school” McCarthy Uniform Shop to make it easier to get 
uniform pieces throughout the year. The shop is open two days per 

week on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30a.m. to 12:30p.m. 

Summer Uniform Shop Hours 
Open Monday to Thursday from 10:00a.m. to 2:00p.m. from July 23rd 

to August 30th. 

Open on August 22nd from noon to 8:00p.m. 

 

I M P O R T A N T               

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S  

 

M A Y  7 T H - 1 1 T H  -  

C A T H O L I C   

E D U C A T I O N  W E E K  

 

M A Y  7 T H  -  

C A T H O L I C  L E A D E R -

S H I P  A W A R D S  

 

M A Y  8 T H  -  

S P I R I T  O F  T H E    

T I T A N  B R E A K F A S T  

 

M A Y  1 6 T H -  

D R E S S  D O W N  D A Y  

 

M A Y  1 6 T H -  

U N I T E D  W A Y  

G L O W  D A N C E  

6 : 0 0 - 9 : 0 0 P M  

 

M A Y  1 8 T H -  

U N I T E D  W A Y  B B Q  

&  C A R  S H O W  

 

M A Y  2 1 S T  -  

V I C T O R I A  D A Y  

N O  C L A S S E S  

 

M A Y  2 6 T H  -  
P R O M  A T  T H E   

D E L H I  G E R M A N  
H O M E  
 

J U N E  5 T H  -  
A T H L E T I C   

B A N Q U E T     

L U N C H E O N  
 
J U N E  1 4 T H  &  1 5 T H  

G R A D E  9  E Q A O  
M A T H  
 
J U N E  1 8 T H  -  

F I N A L  A S S E M B L Y  
 
J U N E  2 8 T H  -  

G R A D  M A S S  9 : 3 0 A M  
G R A D U A T I O N  
6 : 3 0 P M  
 

 

 



 

GUIDANCE NEWS 

A Message for our Grade 12’s - Midterm marks have been submitted to both the Ontario College Application Services (OCAS) 
and the Ontario University Application Centre (OUAC).  Students need to review their applications to ensure courses and marks 
listed are correct.  Any problems should be immediately brought to the attention of the Guidance Department.  Please note that 
community service hours are required as part of the diploma requirements for graduation and therefore essential for ac-
ceptance to college, university or work. 

Just a reminder that the deadline to respond to a college acceptance is May 1st and university offers must be confirmed by June 
1st.  

Please have your child inform Guidance when they have confirmed their acceptance to a college, university, employer or ap-
prenticeship program so that we may share their future plans on the bulletin board located outside of Student Services.  We 
also need this information for the creation of a power point presentation to be delivered at the graduation ceremonies. 

Guidance hosted an OSAP information night on Wed April 25th.  We hope you were able to attend and gather information that 
can help you access funds to pay for post-secondary education. 

Summer school forms are available.  The BHNCDSB is offering grade 10 careers and civics, grade 11 World Religion, grade     
12 U level English, and a two credit coop.  Please see Guidance if you missed registering for these courses and wish to sign up. 

 Please encourage your child to complete their 40 hours of community service as early as possible in their high school career.  
There are always advantages and personal satisfaction to doing more than 40 hours of community service.   

$$$  The Guidance Department hosted a series of workshops on Tuesday April 17th for our grade 12 students.  The goal was to 

help seniors improve their Financial IQ and equip them for the financial challenges that will come.  Topics included the Cost of 
Debt, the Value of Saving, Basic Banking and Budgeting.  The feedback from the students and presenters was overwhelmingly 
positive.   

PEERS DRESS DOWN DAY  - Tuesday, June 5th.  Students can choose to either donate $2.00 or a gently used uniform piece in 
exchange for dressing down.  These used uniform parts help to restock our cupboards in Guidance and go to support our fami-
lies and students who need them.  Thank you, in advance, for your donations.  

The Guidance Department is excited to introduce our REMIND APP.  Please follow the instructions below to sign up for the 
GUIDANCE REMIND.  You will receive timely updates from the guidance department. 

   Current Grade 9's  - Text:  @htgrad2021 to (905)231-3078 

   Current Grade 10's - Text:  @htgrad2020 to (905)231-3078 

   Current Grade 11's - Text:  @htgrad2019 to (905)231-3078 

   Current Grade 12's - Text:  @htgrad2018 to (905)231-3078 

Graduation 2018 

Graduation 2018 is quickly approaching!  By now the following things should be completed: 

1.Registered in Moodle for participation at Graduation                                                                    

2.Graduation fee paid ($75) 

3.Community Service Hours Completed and Submitted to Student Services 

4.Application for Titan and School Letter Submitted to Main Office (optional) 

5.Applications for Scholarships, Bursaries, and Certificates submitted to Student Services (optional) 
www.trinitycatholic.ca/page/financing-your-education-o 

Graduation invitations and information packages will be mailed home in early May. Any student who has not 
completed the above tasks (1,2,3) will not receive an invitation to graduation until they are completed. Each family 
will be provided 4 passes for graduation.  Seating is limited.  The graduates do not require a pass.  If your family 
requires an additional pass, please contact Michele Burnie in the Student Services Office to have your name added 
to the waiting list.  If you do not require all 4 passes, please return them to Student Services so they can be 
distributed to families in need.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding graduation for your child, please 

contact their Guidance Counsellor. 



 

EARTH DAY 
 
To celebrate Earth Day, the Holy Trinity Eco Team is collecting electronic waste from April 12th until 
May 11th. Help us divert reusable material from landfills! 
 
There is an e-waste challenge going on in the school so classes can compete to be the class with the 
highest contribution. Acceptable items are: computers, computer accesso-
ries, monitors, tv’s, printers, phones, answering machines, cameras, video 
players or cameras, speakers and any AV equipment.  
 
Students and staff can bring items to their homeroom classes or              
arrangements can be made for larger items, by calling the school.   
 
Thank you.                                                                                                    

 

Titan Treasure Calendar Fundraiser 

Our calendar fundraiser is currently underway. 
Special thanks to everyone who purchased a 
calendar to support this year’s fundraiser. 
Draws will take place every Friday during the 
month of May. Winners will be contacted by the 
school and posted on the school website.  

Good luck to everyone. 

 

MUSIC EVENTS: 

On Thursday, May 3rd, HT’s music students 

will be hosting their annual Spring Concert, 

featuring all music classes, the Intermediate 

and Concert Bands as well as Glee Club.   

The concert starts at 6:30pm in the lower 

cafeteria.  Admission is free. 

Hope to see 

you there. 

 



BELL’ ITALIA MARCH 2019 —  EF TOURS    

We are happy to present a travel opportunity to all students of Holy Trinity Catholic High School to 

Italy in March of 2019! 

Discover the regional traditions, the unique sights, and the vibrant culture of Italy. Venice’s canals 

make this city like no other on earth. In Florence, history and culture are one and the same – the    

Renaissance Duomo symbolizes a major turning point in western civilization. In Rome, the Roman       

Colosseum reminds us of the ancient empire’s crucial role in shaping our world.  Share in the experi-

ence of our Catholic faith during a mass celebration in Rome. 

Please send an email, or call Patricia Crimless, if you are interested. 

Thank you.                                                                                                                                                   

Patricia Crimless pcrimless@bhncdsb.ca 

(519) 429-3600 ext. 473          

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

SMALL ENGINE & RECREATIONAL EQUIPMENT—SUMMER SCHOOL—DUAL CREDIT 

Interested in learning how to fix your bike, trike, quad or small engine? 

If the answer is yes, then sign up for the Small Engine and Recreational Equipment Summer School 

course at Holy Trinity.  Earn a high school credit and a college credit in the first two weeks of July! 

This program will be available at Holy Trinity Catholic High School and is free for grade 10, 11 and 12 

students.  No prior knowledge is required.  Spots are filling up fast so get your registration form from 

Mr. Chernak today! 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CAMPUS TOURS 

Students from our grade 11 classes had the oppor-

tunity to tour one of two campuses in April.  

College-bound students visited Fanshawe College in 

London, while University bound students visited 

the University of Waterloo/St. Jerome’s campus. 

Both tours exposed students to a variety of career 

paths and gave them specific program information. 

                                          

mailto:pcrimless@bhncdsb.ca

